## OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



THE ADELAIDE & MEATH HOSPITAL, DUBLIN

INCORPORATING
THE NATIONAL CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL

TALLAGHT, DUBLIN 24, IRELAND

TELEPHONE +353 1 414 2845

FACSIMILE +353 1 414 2896

May 1<sup>st</sup> 2006

Mr. Gary Keogh,
Senior Executive Officer,
South Dublin County Council
Corporate Services Department
County Hall
Town Centre
Tallaght, D24

**Re:** National Paediatric Review

Dear Mr. Keogh,

Thank you for your letter of the 19<sup>th</sup> ultimo in the context of a motion passed by the Council. The Hospital is delighted to learn of this proposal, which I will bring to our Board on May 11<sup>th</sup>.

I enclose a copy of our submission to the Paediatric Review Task Force for your information and will forward a copy shortly for each member of the Council.

We look forward to your continued support for this project which is vital for the Hospital, Tallaght and Ireland.

Yours sincerely,

MICHAEL LYONS

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Encl (1)

CORPORATE SERVICES DEPT.

- 5 MAI LOUI